
Following our meeting and annual election of the 
TAS Sisterhood Board, we will be doing a fun craft 

project! We will be making iris folded Stars of David, 
like the ones in the top corners. RSVP required to 

receive craft supplies and instructions. You will also 
need scissors and (Scotch) tape.

 Please RSVP to Dori Hoffman 
dhoffman10@socal.rr.com or 818-606-2084

Sisterhood is to be together, feel together, 
heal together, and rise together.

May 20, 2021 at 7:00pm
TAS Sisterhood

Monthly Meeting, Election,
and Iris Folding


